

Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Fay Hurford fay.hurford@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/





REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257

Nursery: 01952 327253

26th June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Due to the current situation and Government Guidelines, we are unfortunately unable to hold our normal end of year celebrations. We understand how important it is for all involved to celebrate the achievements of the children and for some to say goodbye. Currently the guidelines state that we are not allowed any large gatherings or bubbles of more than 15 and this is why we are unable to take part in the end of year picnics as we have over 30 children who would need to return. We also feel that it would be difficult and unfair to the children, as they would not be allowed to mix with the other nursery children who are in school or with the staff. This would be hard for the young children to understand and enforce, with the social distancing required.

We will therefore be holding a virtual graduation to celebrate the childrens achivements with all keyworkers, songs and certificates via a 'Teams' meeting at the end of the term. We hope that the children will enjoy singing along together and sharing their achivements with their peers virtually.

Kind regards

Sam Farmer

Nursery Manager

"What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future" - A Valued Me Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.















